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The Safe Schools Committee met on April 25 and discussed the following: 

 

Building Access System upgrades, Surveillance Camera Upgrades, potential 

additional C.L.A.S.S. buttons from Montgomery County Emergency Dispatch Center, 

and enhanced communications with our new radio system, 

 

Mr. Wilson continued with a discussion of the active shooter training received by 

Security Officers and the substitute teacher orientations regarding safe schools 

procedures. 

 

The committee was updated on the progress being made with proximity card access 

systems, camera upgrades and the timeline for implementation and installation of  all 

proposed Security upgrades. 

 

The next meeting of the Safe Schools Committee has been scheduled for September 

26, 2013 at 6 p.m. at the Educational Services Center. 

 


